
 
 

Bringing 
reading 
books in 
each day. 

Having 
pumps to 
wear in 
school 

Having a 
water 

bottle in 
school. 

Reading 

• Year 6 are loving 
reading Macbeth 
by Shakespeare! 

• We are finding it 
quite tricky in 
places, but we 
are using our 
persevering skills 
to make sure we 
don't give up! 

Writing 
• All the children are 

making fantastic 
progress in their 
writing! 

• We will be using our 
class novel Macbeth to 
give us ideas for our 
writing this half term. 

Maths 
In Maths we will be 
concentrating on:  

 
Geometry 

Arithmetic 

 
 

Topic 
• We will continue 

with our topic of 
Disasters. 

• We are going to be 
investigating the 
eruption of Mount 
Vesuvius in 79AD 
and the impact it 
had on the local 
area. 
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PE 

Mondays 

Children need 
a change of 

clothes 
(including 

footwear) on 
these days. 

Fridays 

Learning Logs - 
These will be 
collected in 

fortnightly on 
Fridays. Your 

children can choose 
from the menu in 

their Learning Log!  

Reading book - 
should be read at 

least three times a 
week and returned 

to school daily. 

Home 
Learning 

Don't forget to visit 
our new school 

website and check 
the blog! 

I can't believe how quickly 
Spring 1 flew by!  I am 

looking forward to the next 
half term with year 6.  We 

will be working hard 
preparing for our SATs tests. 

*SATs Week: 8th May* 
 


